
  
 
 
 
 

April 9, 2025 
 

Working Together to Serve Our Community 
 

 

Notice of Construction 
 

Stamford Green Drive Watermain Replacement 
CONTRACT No. 2025-614-24 

 
The City of Niagara Falls will be completing the watermain replacement and water service 
replacement, complete with all restorations on; 
 

Stamford Green Drive (St. Paul Ave. to St. Patrick Ave.) 
 

At times it may be difficult to drive through the above location due to construction in 
progress.  In accordance with the contract documents, the contractor, Demar 
Construction Inc. is required to notify the emergency services of their daily operations. 
 
The work is scheduled to commence on April 14, 2025 and will be continuous until 
completion, approximately June 2025 weather permitting. Equipment will start arriving on 
site as early as April 14, 2025.  
 
It is anticipated that one lane of traffic will be maintained during construction with the 
exception of planned rolling road closures. The timing and limits of all road closures will 
be provided in advance.  
 
For further information you may contact: 
 
Steven Kizlan, P.Eng. 
Senior Project Manager 
Municipal Works 
City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen Street, P.O. Box 1023 
Niagara Falls, ON  L2E 6X5 
(905) 356-7521 ext. 4288 
skizlan@niagarafalls.ca  
 
Demar Construction Inc. Emergency Contact: 905-351-4604 
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